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Subject: Invitation to Student-Led Conferences 
Dear Parents, 
 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Student-Led Conference. This is a valuable 
opportunity for students to take the lead in discussing their academic progress, achievements, 
and areas for growth with you. 
 
Date:  Thursday, 27th June 2024 
Venue: Alain Juniors School – Indian System  
Time: 8.30am – 1.30 pm  
 Entry & Exit:  Gate A4 
 
What is a Student-Led Conference? 
A Student-Led Conference is a meeting where students are responsible for leading the discussion 
about their learning journey. This approach empowers students to take ownership of their 
education, reflect on their progress, and set goals for the future. Teachers will be present to 
support and facilitate the conversation, but the focus will be on the student's voice and 
perspective. 
Key Points to Expect: 

1. Student Presentations: Your child will present their work, discuss their achievements, 
and reflect on their learning experiences. 

2. Goal Setting: Students will set academic and personal goals for the upcoming term. 
3. Parent Participation: We encourage you to engage in the discussion, ask questions, and 

provide feedback to support your child's growth. 

How to Prepare: 

 Discuss the upcoming conference with your child and encourage them to think about 
what they would like to share. 

 Review any work or materials your child brings home in preparation for the conference. 

 Prepare any questions or comments you might have regarding your child's progress and 
goals. 
 

Note: Please follow the time slot intimated by the class teachers. 

We believe that your involvement is crucial to your child's success, and we look forward to seeing 
you at the conference. Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's 
education. 
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